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Our academic theme

Birthday parties

newsletter

Special Activities! 

Anyone who has spent any time 
with young children would have a 
difficult time denying the fascination 
young children, from very early in 
development, have with animals. 
How often have your walks been 
interrupted by your child’s questions 
about animals they see around 
them?  To satisfy our children’s 
curiosity and fascination, this 
month’s theme is all about creatures 
great and small!  They will be taking 
away knowledge and appreciation 
about the creatures that share the 
world we live in! 

*** As always, we would like to invite the 
family of the March celebrants to join us 
as we celebrate this special occasion.  
Please don’t forget to double check 
everything you need to prepare before 
the party!  

What to prepare:                                                                                                              
(1) Birthday cake for your child.                                                                                              
(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of 
the other celebrants for the month!                                                                                                
(3) Six (6) of your child’s photos on or 
before 7th of March 

Field Trip!  In accordance to our 
theme for the month, we are going to 
visit some places where the children 
can look at the different animals and 
have fun while doing so! 

March 15th – Pre Nursery & Nursery 

March 24th – Pre K & KG 

*** Celebrants’ info 

Marco (boy) – 8th March 2014 

Paridhi (girl) – 8th March 2015 

Nikolay (boy) – 12nd March 2015 

Aleksandra (girl) – 10th March 2014 

Enzo (boy) – 21st March 2011 

Yi Hyeon (boy) – 8th March 2011 

Minh Duc (boy) – 23rd March 2015 


